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Thank you, President,

Uganda welcomes the delegation of Hungary and thanks them for their commitment and continued engagement in this process. 
We commend the government of Hungary for the positive human rights developments, especially the deliberate measures to ensure child protection and social support to families.

We urge the government to remain committed to the positive developments and ensure implementation of the same in all concerned sectors.
Uganda makes the following two recommendations:
1. Continue to implement the policies and legal framework to eliminate discrimination of women in the labour market and reduce the gender pay gap.
2. Strengthen and implement relevant legislation, to eliminate discrimination against migrant workers, refugees and assylum seekers.
We wish Hungary every success in the review.
I thank you. 
